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To Whom It May Concern 

Re: Eid-Al-Adha - A Major Islamic Holiday 

 

This is a request of cooperation from employers, school districts and any whom this may 
concern to allow time off to all Muslim person(s), employees, teachers, students, and 
others so that they may join the Muslim community in the observation of the 
religious holiday, Eid. 
 

 
The days of Eid are an essential part of the Islamic faith and tradition that mark the end of a 
month-long fasting, Ramadan. Muslims all over the world celebrate these days by attending 
special prayer services and festivities within their communities. This year Eid-Al-Adha will 
be on June 28th, 2023.   
 

 
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Waleed Basyouni, Ph.D. 

Imam / Director  

 

  

 

  


